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In the article, “America’s Eyes on Oregon Wages,” featured in Portland Business Journal, Brandy

Cody provides Oregon employers with steps they should take to ensure that they are prepared for

the DOL’s new rules for payment to most exempt employees.

To read the full article, please visit the Portland Business Journal [subscription required].
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